
The Piddle Wood Plod 10k 2018 

 

With only one month until race day the Hydro Harriers welcome you to take part in their multi terrain 

race, The Piddle Wood Plod 10k. The race is being staged to raise vital funds for the UKHO charity of 

the year MLGS . The run will start at Thurlbear School on Sunday 10th June at 11.00am. The course 

follows quiet country lanes and forest tracks it’s gently undulating and suitable for all abilities. The 

race has been kindly sponsored by Perry’s Cider  and CT Live who will be providing all runners with a 

Cider and Buff after the run. There is limited parking around the school so car sharing or cycling to the 

start is strongly encouraged. Refreshments after the race are being provided by the Thurlbear School 

PTA who hope to have a BBQ and cake stall.   

Entry forms are available S:\_DATA EXCHANGE\The Piddle Wood Plod 10K 2018 

You can follow us via our Facebook page The Piddle Wood Plod 10K. All enquiry’s to the Race Director 

Tom Mellor.  If any staff would like to volunteer their services for marshalling duties please contact 

Chris Jones (tides) 


